
P & C News 

 

The Uniform Shop component of Quickcliq is now 

up and running  

Here’s a quick ‘How to’ on using the Uniform 

Shops online ordering option: 

 Select ‘Uniforms’ from either the 

dropdown menu or the tabs on the 

screen 

 Choose each item to be purchased 

 In the ‘Notes’ field at the Checkout 

please include your child’s class so the 

order can be delivered direct to their 

classroom 

Alternatively the Uniform Shop is open EVERY 

Wednesday morning in Term 1 from 8.15-8.50am 

or you can place and pay for your order at the 

Office. 

 

 P & C Ask Questions Be Involved  

Our next P & C Meeting will on Tuesday 20th 

March (Week 8) at 7pm in the staff room – new 

members always welcome.  Please come along 

and be a part of our P & C community, ask 

questions and be involved. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday 28th March 2018 

Raffle tickets should have been sent home late 

last week or early this week.  An information note 

has also been sent out regarding our annual egg -

citing Easter raffle. 🐥🐣 

Donations of Easter Eggs and/or Easter related 

goodies to please be given to Shannon or Emma 

at the school office before Wednesday 21st 

March. 

 

Canteen Volunteers Needed 

 

Our Canteen is a P & C run service and requires 

volunteers to help provide this wonderful 

service 5 days a week and to keep our healthy 

menu options initiative going. 

 

Can you spare JUST ONE DAY A MONTH to 

volunteer in the school canteen? 

 

That’s all it takes! We welcome parents/carers 

and grandparents. Maybe you just want to trial 

one day, that’s fine with us, and your children 

will love it! 

 

Canteen Volunteer Duties 

 

 Assisting with hot and cold food 

preparation and making of recipes of 

menu items 

 Serving children over the counter at 

recess and lunch 

 General canteen tidy up after lunch 
 

If you are able to volunteer in the school canteen 

please email Julia (P & C President) @ 

caralee.pandc@gmail.com advising day/time 

preference. Thank you so much for your much 

needed support.  

 

 

https://quickcliq.com.au/Default.aspx
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